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The	bad	weather	has	been	decisive	in	the	Uhaina	Surf	Championship
that	has	been	celebrated	this	weekend	in	France.

This	championship	that	is	organized	every	year,	was	to	be	celebrated
on	Saturday,	but	at	the	meeting	that	was	held	Friday	in	Anglet,	we	were
told	that	it	was	changed	day	and	beach.

So,	on	Saturday	we	used	it	to	train	in	Hendaye,	the	only	place	where
weather	allowed	us	to	surf.

On	Sunday,	at	9:00,	all	the	surfers	on	the	beach	of	La	Barre	joined,	to
compete	in	a	sea	still	in	harsh	conditions.

Of	our	students,	although	they	worked	in	these	conditions,	only	Gorka
Aguinaga	managed	to	move	to	the	final,	where	he	finished	the	fourth
surfing	with	only	one	fin	when	losing	it	while	competing.

Thanks	to	our	students	Gorka	Aguinaga,	Iker	Zumeta,	Iñaki
Urrutikoetxea	and	Unai	Zubizarreta	and	the	organizers.

Photos	on	our	facebook	page.
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Our	4	students	have	not	been	able	to	surf	fine	with	the	weather
conditions	in	Uhaina
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